MEMORANDUM

To: Greg Meszaros, Director
Austin Water Utility

From: Sara L. Hensley, Director (6\/’/
Parks and Recreation Department
Date: March 17, 2009

Subject: Permanent and Temporary Use of Parkland

Attached is a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) that outlines the conditions and
mitigation plan for Downtown Wastewater Tunnel that meets the Parks and Recreation
Department’s conditional approval for permanent and temporary use of parkland, located
at various sites, from Butler Ballfields to Krieg Fields. Mitigation for the use of
parkland has been calculated as follows:

Permanent Use: 296,233 sq. ft. at $733.47..79

Temporary Use: 347,617 sq. ft. at $595,537.27

Total amount of Mitigation transferred to PARD = $1,329.012.06

After the review and recommendation by the Parks and Recreation Board, a Chapter 26
public hearing will be held before the City Council for final approval.

If you have any questions regarding the details of the draft MOU, please contact Ricardo
Soliz, at 974-6765.

Thank you.

CONCURRENCE
N A A
Sara Hensley, Direct Ie eé@eﬁrj Director
Parks and Recreati epariment Austin Water, Utility




